September 2019
Dear Student,

Welcome to second grade!  I hope you had a pleasant vacation.  I look forward to meeting you in September.  There will be many new activities in second grade.  You will enjoy learning about insects, and practicing addition and subtraction facts.  We will also learn to read maps, and you will enjoy reading stories about helping hands in our community and our world.

In addition to the items on the second grade supply list, please bring the following items on the first day of school:

1. 1 smock for Art, labeled with your name
2. 1 pair of headphones (ear bud style or similar) in a Ziploc bag labeled with your name
3. 1 dry erase marker eraser or sock
4. 2 recent pictures of yourself
5. A healthy snack

Due to space constraints in student desks, school supplies will be stored in community baskets provided by the teacher and shared with classmates as we work together to build a cooperative learning environment.  Personal supplies and other monogrammed items are best stored in your desk at home to be used when you are doing your homework.  

See you on the first day of school!

Your Second Grade Teacher,

Ms. Dearstyne

